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At this ome, the ministry is not considering sany fixed-roof accommodaton development at Naney
Greene Park. Should any proposal be received in the furare, it will he subject to BC Parks
comprehensive impact sssegement pracess including consultabions with First Nadons, the public and
other stakeholders such as the Friends of the Rossland Range.

[ appreciate the role that the Friends of the Rossland Range has played in working wowards the
protection of natural, recreational and communaity vatues in the Rossland Range. I have provided a
copy of your letter to our Keotenay Regional Office in Cranbrook, who 1s responsible for the day-
to-day management of Nancy Greene Provincial Park.

Yours truly,
kbw\e»l i M%'
Ma nn.y Wil kiry

Assistant Deputy Minister
Environmental Srewardship Dinision

P Hoenourable Barry Penner, Minister of Environmen:
Kiun Dieane, Chair, Friends of the Fosstand Ranpe Society
Kootenay Regional Office, Cranbrook, Ministry of Environment



